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"The pure love movement should be developed focusing on the family. It is not the nation that 

will take the initiative. This is why I encouraged you to start holding demonstrations right away." 

By True Parents. 

 

PEACEFUL FAMILIES ORGANIZATION and the FAMILY FEDERATION FOR WORLD PEACE 

AND UNIFICATION, rallied representatives from the BOKI PEACE ACTIVIST ASSOCIATION, 

MELA PEACE LOVERS ASSOCIATION and the WORLD PEACE MINISTRY for a WORLD PEACE 

RALLY OF HOPE, where they marched against free sex. 

 

It is the 21/12 2020 in the Adagom 1 Refugee Settlement for Southern Cameroon refugees in Nigeria, 

where these peace lovers decided to denounce free sex and its derivatives before the huge refugee 

gathering which hangs around to collect the refugee feeding money. 

 

It was a very timely event that has been nursed for about three months. Fortunately, the population was in 

thousands to watch this rally and marching. The participants in the march reduced because many 

participants were involved in the complex queuing to receive their allowances which had accumulated in 

months (living without food money for six months). Even so, representatives of the different groups were 

present and gave the one spirit required for the event. 

 

We had a prayer by the wife of the catechist and we set out marching through the dense refugee 

gatherings as we went through some communities of the Adagaom 1 refugee settlement. We used our 

powerful public address system and microphones singing loudly against sexual immorality. We raised our 

placards with many interesting inscriptions denouncing free sex, fornication, adultery, cohabitation, 



 

 

divorce, etc. We marched through many junctions where we exposed on the theme on our banner. We 

equally preached for a Christmas free from sexual immorality. 

 

The general observations include the fact that many persons discovered us and were caught in a mire of 

shame deep in their minds as they host a life full of free sex. We also took note that many persons 

appreciate and love our initiative. Many came behind expressing regrets to have missed being part of the 

beautiful march due to busy schedules. Others reveal to us that the echoes of our activity had reached 

some persons and offices we surely did not imagine. 

 

 
 

We feel a great amount of joy as we did this march on this particular day. These four position foundation 

numbers 21, 12 and 4 (from 2020) featured, summing up into number 10 (2+1+1+2+2+2). These numbers 

are very important in doing things with a very spiritual foundation. We hope our efforts and investments 

will go a long way to yield joy to our Heavenly Parents, True Parents and all humanity as well as all 

cosmic creations for an ultimate increase in determinations, resources and investments to protect the 

practice and promotion of sexual purity, true loving families, peaceful nations and one world under God. 

 

We give our heartfelt gratitude to our Heavenly Parents, True parents and all of you out there. Merry 

Christmas to all of your families. 

 

Cosmas Obi O. 

 

(founder: Peaceful families organization) 

 


